

1800 FUN RUN (386 786) &

info@schoolfundraising.com.au ■

schoolfundraising.com.au @

The Fundraising Group (Australia) Pty Ltd ABN 44 090 756 488

Landsdale Primary School Dr. Tony Beswick The Broadview LANDSDALE WA 6065

Dear Dr. Tony,

## Thank you!

As you would be aware, on Fri, Mar 29, 2019 your school took part in the *School Fun-Run*. I'm writing now to formally thank you for allowing us to support your fundraising team.

I would also like to congratulate Landsdale Primary School, and especially thank Melissa George, for setting a great example in your community by choosing Australia's leading healthy fundraiser – the *School Fun-Run*.

Being the principal, I know you played a big part in allowing the Fun-Run to go ahead. For that, thank you again. We understand how important your school community is and we appreciate you putting your trust in us. If there are any areas you feel we could improve, we would really appreciate your feedback so we can ensure your happiness in the coming years.

As a final token of our appreciation, please find enclosed your school's Certificate of Achievement to display in your office or school reception.

Finally, it has been a real pleasure working with you, and I hope we've brought you closer to your fundraising goals. I look forward to working with you again through the *School Fun-Run* in 2020!

Warm regards,

**Darren** Evans

Fundraising Coach | School Fun-Run





